NZSI Auckland Branch is holding a Spring Workshop for Suzuki students in
the second week of the 2017 October School Holidays and a warm
invitation is extended to all NZSI members. The programme will cater for
flute, guitar, piano, and violin students.

The workshop provides an opportunity for students to further their musical
interest in an environment that is stimulating and enjoyable. We have a
wonderful line-up of experienced Suzuki tutors who will be offering group
lessons, technical work and small group master classes. All students will
participate in ensemble or music enrichment classes.

WORKSHOP TEACHERS - Partial list, other teachers to be confirmed.
FLUTE - Anke van der Bijl - Netherlands

GUITAR - Zeah Riordan - Melbourne Australia

PIANO - Zohara Rotem - Queensland Australia

VIOLIN - Allen Lieb - New York USA, Martin Ruttiman - Switzerland
ENRICHMENT - Patrick Sunderhauf, Auckland

For general Workshop questions: Email auckland@suzuki.org.nz
The NZSI Guitar Unit 7, Piano Unit 2, Violin Unit 2 & Unit 7 Teacher Training

courses will take place in coordination with the workshop: Contact Trudi
Miles at dott@suzuki.org.nz for Teacher Training information.



